
 
 

Writing: 

Firstly, in writing we will be 

looking at some poetry then 

writing a warning story and an 

information text about 

werewolves! 

Reading: 

We will continue to develop our 

test techniques and skills in 

preparation for SATS.  

 

Maths: 

We will be working on revisiting 

elements on co-ordinates and 

geometry. Calculation using the 4 

operations and fractions. 

Our Morning Maths work recaps 

lots of work we have already done 

to make sure we don’t forget this 

knowledge.  

 

Wider curriculum: 

Music: We will continue exploring 

music around the unit theme of 

jazz! 

French: We will be developing our  

language around French words 

that describe our homes. 

RSHE: We will be working on the 

unit ‘’keeping myself safe’ - please 

see the separate letter which 

gives additional information on 

this. 

PE: We will be doing gymnastics in 

PE on Friday and Forest School on 

a Wednesday 

Religion and World Views:  

Our big question – Why do 

some people believe in God and 

others do not? 

Art – The work of Georgia 

O’Keffe and using a variety of 

mixed media to develop a rock 

strata landscape picture that 

incorporates fossils. 

What can you do to help your 

child at home? 

✓ Allow your child to use TT 

Rockstars. 

✓ Ensure your child is 

bringing home their 

reading book and spending 

time listening to them 

read. You could help 

further by asking them 

questions about what they 

have read. 

✓ Practice spellings. 

 

PE or Forest School Days: 

Wednesday: Forest School 

Friday: PE/Games  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

SATs- Monday 13th May – 

Thursday 16th May. 

 

  

 

Our curriculum focusses this half 

term are: 

Geography – North America  

Identifying the 22 countries of 

North America, looking at their 

climates and the land use of the 

different countries. 

Science –  

We will be learning about living 

things and their habitats.  

 

 

Adults in Y6 to support your 

child: 

Miss Webster  

Miss Firth  

 

Homework: 

Each week your child will bring 

home spellings to practise as well 

as Maths homework. They may 

also have additional curriculum 

work or Reading to complete 

about their topic. 

 

 


